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Fourth Avenue Traffic 

Beginning on Monday, June 5, 2017, Alpena Public Schools 
will be parallel parking buses on Fourth Avenue between 
Ripley Boulevard and Bedford Street for dropping off and 
picking up students. 

This will occur for approximately 15 to 20 minutes prior to 
when school starts at 8:30 a.m. and for approximately 15 to 20 
minutes following dismissal at 3:42 p.m. (Dismissal is at 11:45 
a.m. on June 14 and 15). 

This will continue through the remainder of the school year 
until June 15, 2017. 

This parking will reduce the travel width of the street and 
motorists are asked to plan alternate routes.  

This bus parking is a trial for future considerations. 

Additional questions should be directed to Alpena Public 
Schools. 
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